EA-Shapi:ake

From: Mary Tapsell [tapsellm@inac-ainc.go.caj
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2003 10:59 AM

To: Matt Bender; dbevington@auroranet.nt.ca; colleen.english@ca.debeersgroup.com;
John.McConneli@ca.debeersgroup.com; judylangford@ca.debeersgroup.com;
kevin.ledrew@ca.debeersgroup.com; robin johnstone@ca.debeersgroup.com;
letha@canada.com; BalintD@dfo-mpo.gc.ca; DahlJ@dfo-mpo.ge.ca; langem@dfo-
mpo.ge.ca; anne.wilson@ec.ge.ca; Mark.Dahl@ec.gc.ca: Mike Fournier@ec.gc.ca;
stephen.harbicht@ec.gc.ca; swibur@entrix.com: byerses@escape.ca;
edenholm@gartnerlee.com; smorison@gartneriee.com; Dawn_Kelly@goider.com;
hmachtans@golder.com; Igreen@golder.com: Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca;
Jason_McNeill@gov.nt.ca; steven_matthews@gov.nt.ca; tpearse@gqulfislands.com;
Jagtar_Sandhu@hc-sc.ge.ca; Surinder_Grewal@hc-sc.ge.ca; Adelinca@hotmail.com;
Keith_Jen@hotmail.com; watershedwriting@hotmail.com; Fraser Fairman; Tamara Hamilton;
Buddy Williams; ellis@internorth.com: kw@iwgta.org; nlawson@jacqueswhitford.com:
ARLaboucan@Iutselke.com; Ritac@lutselke.com: wildlife@lutselke.com;
wwinwt@mailmarinenet.net; laura@migwi.com; nneemeh@migwi.com; Alan Ehrlich; Bridgette
Larocque; EA-SnaplLake; 'NSMA Bob Turner (E-mail} '@+1 (867) 669-7442; Roland
Semjanovs; Susan Hunt; Vern Christensen, Executive Director; kristyn@mviwb.com:
mviwbpermit@mviwb.com; iramsey@NRCan.gc.ca; bobz@nsma.net; garth@nt.sympatico.ca;
jhutchison@nucleus.com; Chuck.Blyth@pc.gc.ca; SBriscoe@polarnet.ca: jfreeman@rfi.on.ca;
SLDF@sSierral.egal.org; ATgovt@ssimicro.com: denenationcp@ssimicro.com;
econorth@ssimicro.com; mvaydik@ssimicro.com: Ravencom@ssimicro.com;
SOLOWAD@tc.ge.ca; donihee@telusplanet.net: galson@telusplanet.net; carc@theedge.ca;
cpawshwt@theedge.ca; geonorth@theedge.ca; lucianoa@theedge.ca; donihee@ucalgary.ca;
laura@whatidene.org; Pewins@wwifcanada.org; tiacobelli@wwicanada.org;
execdir@ykchamber.com; rachelc@ykdene.com

Cc: David Livingstone

Subject; Re: natification L

Hi Glenda: I understand that during your recent process meeting -about

e Snap Lake timelines some of the Aboriginal groups expressed -concerns
“. .pout the moving of the timelines for the interventions from March 6 to
Feb 28th. Has this been brought to the attention of the Board members?
Will you be responding to those who raised this concern in the meeting {
or do they need to put their concerns in writing to the Board itself?

Thanks Glenda

Mary Tapsell
Manager, Environment & Conservation

DIAND
PO Box 1500
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2R3

ph: B67-669-2680
fax: 867-669-2701

tapsellm@inac.gc.ca

>>> "EA-SnapLake" <EA-SnapLake@mveirb.nt.ca> 2/6/2003 5:39:58 PM >>>
Notices for the Public Hearing and Pre-hearing Conference will appear
in NewsNorth on Monday, February 10, 2003, and there will also be radio
announcements over the CBC on Friday February 7, 2003.

The notice outlines the following dates:
Pre-hearing Conference: February 28, 2003 at the Yellowknife Ski Club,

9-4:30 pm
Public Hearing: March 24 to 28, 2003 at the Explorer Hotel, 9:30 am to

m daily, with evening session on March 27, 2003, 6:30 pm to 89:30 pm
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